
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
February 27, 2020 

 
Re-Opening of Wet Weather Equalization Basin/ 

Community Center Parking Lot 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (Pacifica, CA) – On February 28, 2020, the City’s long awaited Wet Weather 
Equalization Basin/Community Center Parking Lot will re-open to the public. This below ground Wet 
Weather Equalization Basin was constructed to improve public health, safety, and the environment by 
helping prevent storm-related sanitary sewer overflows in the lower Linda Mar Valley. The Basin has a 
2.1 million gallon capacity with a 28-inch conveyance pipeline system to divert high flows to the 
Equalization Basin during storm events.  
 
The City appreciates everyone’s patience and cooperation for any inconveniences caused by 
construction activities as we strive to improve public health and the environment in Pacifica. Please 
contact the Public Works Department at (650) 738-4660 if you have any questions or comments. - 
 
 
 
Staff Contact:  
Louis Sun 
Deputy Director of Public Works – Wastewater Division 
(650) 738-4660 
sunl@ci.pacifica.ca.us 
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